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Dear ladies and gentlemen, 

we wish you a happy new year, lots of success and good health for 2024. 

Unfortunately, the year starts with an issue that could have a negative impact on transportation and 

traffic in all of Germany for the next week. 

You have probably already been informed by the press that the German Farmers' Association has 

called for a nationwide week of protests starting on Monday, January 8th 2024. With this letter, we 

would like to inform you about the possible consequences regarding your shipments. 

In the last few days, it has become apparent that there may be considerable traffic restrictions due to 

the large number of registered and planned actions in the entire second calendar week. This may lead 

to longer lead-times for the delivery and collection of your consignments. 

The Geis Group and our forwarding partners will do everything possible to minimize the impact on you 

and your customers. 

The course of these Germany-wide protests for the transport sector is currently not foreseeable. We 

are in close contact with the police and authorities and if necessary, we will keep you informed on 

further developments.  

Please feel free to pass this letter on to your sales organization and customers if needed.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours, Geis Group 


